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Thank you for your interest in hosting with 
Bistro on Bridge.
If you’re looking for an inventive food menu, inspiring atmosphere and a memorable 
experience, then you have made the right choice with Bistro on Bridge! 

In response to COVID-19, customer safety, satisfaction and health, in conjunction 
with making sure your event is unforgettable, remain our top priorities. Our entire 
establishment and staff are following all the CDC guidelines to be fully compliant for 
social distancing & sanitization. 

Bistro on Bridge offers a variety of dining options, accommodating parties and 
receptions, ranging in size from 10 to 40 guests in our SweetWater Room, or 20 – 200+ 
guests in our Analog Bar Room. Without a shadow of a doubt, you and your guests will have the undivided 
attention of our Event Manager and dedicated staff every step of the way!

For more information about hosting your next business or social outing with us, please email 
events@bistroonbridge.com.  We are excited that you are considering Bistro on Bridge and look forward to 
hearing from you to begin planning!

Sincerely,

Nanette Welsh, Event Manager

Nanette Welsh
Event Manager


